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From: Sasha Bolot                          

Sent: 21 April 2025 16:18

To: Planning

Subject: Objection to the Lamorna development - Application number 2025/1375/P

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                   

To whom it may concern

I live very close by in Boscastle Road and I am very upset to note that if this development goes ahead, it

will negatively impact the surrounding area in a number of ways.

Firstly, the design doesn't suit the Dartmouth Park conservation area. Secondly, as an overdevelopment of

the Lamorna sight, its disproportionate height, bulk and mass will block light to the neighbouring homes

which it will also overlook. It will be a dominant and unsympathetic addition to the area. The build alone

will cause an unwanted amount of unnecessary disruption and noise in already crowded streets. 

 

                                                                                   

 


